
January 2024 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

MYUTRON Inc. 

3-31-14, Nishikoiwa, Edogawa-ku, Tokyo,  

133-0057, Japan 

TEL +81-3-5612-1884 

 

 

Announcement of the Discontinued Products 

 

We hope everything is fine with you. 

This is to announcement of the discontinued products. 

We would like to express our gratitude for your support for a long time. 

 

 

≪Subject of Model No.≫ 

 

PH33x30 RG 

PH33x16HS RG 

 

 

If you need the information of next model, please feel free to contact with us. 


